
Does your basement 
flood during storms? 
Cook County’s RainReady 
Homes Program is offering home 
improvements to a limited number 
of Dolton residents.  
Learn more about RainReady at cookcountyil.gov/rainready

WANT TO SEE IF YOU QUALIFY? 
MORE INFORMATION ON BACK. 



How do I know if my basement 
flooding is sewage backup?

Eligible for this program.	
Dirty water coming up from 
your fixtures or floor drain 
can be sewage backup.

Not eligible for this program. 
Clear water leaking through 
the walls or windows is not 
caused by sewage backup.

X

Program details
The program offers free stormwater improvements for 
select homeowners experiencing sewage backups, 
including:  

Overhead sewers: Raised pipes that direct water away 
from basements during storms.

Rain gardens: Landscaped areas that capture 
stormwater from roofs and driveways. 

Rain barrels: Containers that collect and store 
stormwater that can be reused to water plants. 

This program is being supported, in whole or in part, by Assistance 
Listing Number (ALN) — formerly known as the CFDA — 21.027 
awarded to Cook County by the U.S. Department of the Treasury.

Are you interested in participating?
Fill out a brief interest form by August 22, 2025. All respondents will be contacted about 
their eligibility to advance in the program by August 29, 2024. Scan the QR code to fill out a 
form or visit bit.ly/rainreadydolton  

✓


